
St. Theresa School Closes, 
1968

“At the 1968 parish meeting, Monsignor 
Eschweiler announced that the financial 
burden of the school was heavy.  He said 
that expenses exceeded revenue by $100 
a week.  The parish would have to sell off 
the remaining securities from the Lins 
estate to pay off $20,000 in bills.  St. 
Theresa Parish School did not re-open 
that September.”  Mariangela Pledl, St. 
Theresa Church Directory 2002  


